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Name Do you support the proposed bus 

stop changes (relocation from 
Hei Hei Road to Buchanans 
Road)? 

Comments 

Seham Morgan Yes It is okay – thank you. 

Karen Stephens  Tēnā koe Brendan, 

 
I am a resident of Buchanans road opposite to both bus stops and the community 
centre. First off, I didn't receive a letter of this matter which is disappointing and 

secondly how many people did you give this letter to?  
 
This not only affects people on Hei-Hei and Buchanans Road it affects the whole 

community. The community that use this bus service and route. There is plenty of room 
out on both Hei-Hei road and Buchanans road is isn't a real need to mess with this 

system, it is rather a want.  
 
Those bus stops have been there for years and to say that we would get bus shelters is 

disgusting we have been without a bus shelter for.... Hang on, can you answer that 
question yourself? Nah probably not eh! That is the point. You don't know the answer 
and you don't know our community. If the community centre "wants" more parking 

then they should put some concrete down on their premises if they want this. 
Remember this is a want not a need here.  

 
What I want to see done is for you to provide the whole Hei-Hei and Broomfield 
community of this change and provide a feedback form for all who live here. Why you 

ask? There is an alley way from Buchanans road to Malabar Crescent where all who live 
there use this bus stop. There are also people who live on Buchanans road further down 
by Vanguard towards Gilberthorpes road who also use this bus stop. You need listen to 

the community and not the "so called community centre" who use their cars and not 
walk there.  

 
Buchanans road is a busy road. It is safer for the bus to stop on Hei-Hei than it is to stop 
on Buchanans Road. 
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There is plenty of parking down on Hei-Hei Road and let's remember here roadside 
parking does not belong to anyone! 
 

I would like to hear from you on this issue by the end of the day. 
 

Ngā mihi nui, 
 
Karen 

P Stephens No This is outrageous, cars before buses.  Shift the Community Centre.  The people from 
Hei Hei Road, Tirangi Street will have further to walk. 

 
No room for a bus stop at 169 Buchanans Road.  What a waste of money. Don’t need a 
cycleway, one person a day might cycle down Hei Hei Road. 

 
I got this proposal from a neighbour.  Don’t understand why we didn’t receive this letter 
as it concerns people living here. 

 
When a Council spends so much money to get more people to bus and you take a bus 

stop away for ‘CAR PARKS’. 
 
Well that’s the Council for you. 

Helen Chang Yes  

Tracey Buunk Yes I don’t support the cycleway going down Hei Hei Road at all.  If it does go ahead I 
do support the bus stop changes. 

 


